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AG Kaul Reacts to Republican Legislative Proposal  
 

MADISON, Wis. – Wisconsin Attorney General Josh Kaul today reacts to the release 

of Republican legislators planned proposal in light of the current public health crisis.  

 

“I would like to say it’s unbelievable, but it’s actually all too believable that 

Republican legislative leaders—who not only thought it was a good idea to hold, but 

went to court to insist on holding, an election yesterday—are attempting to include 

yet another power grab in legislation that’s meant to help people who have been 

impacted by the coronavirus public health emergency,” said Attorney General Kaul. 

 

“Wisconsin families, workers, employers, students, and seniors are making 

enormous, unprecedented personal sacrifices right now. We need legislative action 

that’s focused on the addressing the serious challenges that Wisconsinites are 

dealing with, not political profiteering.” 
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